30 November 2023

Ms Shauna Jarrett
Principal
S J Governance Services and Solutions

via omai:

Dear Ms Jarrett,
Glanmire Solar Farm (SSD-21208499)

Thank you for your letter to Dr Sheridan Coakes (Panel Chair), Mr Chris Wilson, and Mr
Richard Pearson, received on 22 November 2023 regarding the Glanmire Solar Farm (SSD-
21208499) currently before the NSW Independent Planning Commission (Commission) for
determination. | am responding on behalf of the appointed Commission Panel.

The Commission appreciates the concerns raised in your letter regarding the timing of the
public meeting and deadline for submissions, however, these are consistent with the
timeframes for decision-making set by the Minister for the Commission.

Accordingly, the public meeting date for the Glanmire Solar Farm project will be held as
scheduled on 30 November 2023 and the deadline for lodgement of submissions will remain
8 December 2023, as previously notified by the Commission.

This will afford affected members of the public an opportunity to be heard at the public
meeting, as well as through lodging written submissions. The public meeting is scheduled for
one day which will enable all registered speakers to have their say. To maximise accessibility
to the public meeting, registered speakers are able to participate at the meeting either in
person or via telephone, and any member of the public will be able to watch the proceedings
livestreamed on the Commission’s website and via YouTube. A full transcript of the
proceedings will be uploaded to the website.

The Commission will treat your letter received on 22 November 2023 as a submission and
will publish a copy of your letter, and this response, on its website.

Yours sincerel

Stephen Barry
Planning Director
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